
The Blanka Rosenstiel Lecture Series on Poland 
European and Eurasian Studies Program

The Polish-Canadian Theater of Toronto presents

“Bonsoir Monsieur Chopin”
(Good Evening Mr. Chopin)

followed by a short concert of Chopin works performed 
by world-renowned pianist and FIU professor Kemal Gekic
Thursday, November 10, 2016 | 7 PM | FIU Biscayne Bay Campus | Mary Ann Wolfe Theater

3000 N.3000 N.E. 151st Street, North Miami, FL 33181

The European Student Association at FIU, in collaboration with The American Institute of Polish Culture, The Honorary Consul 
of the Republic of Poland, and the European Studies Program at FIU, invites you to a play about the life of Frédéric François 
Chopin, an extraordinary Polish composer and virtuoso pianist.

Funded by the Council for Student Organizations (CSO).

Presented and co-sponsored by the European Student Association, The American Institute of Polish Culture,
Honorary Consulate of the Republic of Poland, Chopin Foundation of the U.S.
FIU Department of Theatre and Miami-Florida Jean Monnet Center of Excellence. 

We are pleased to offer this riveting stage presentation for the örst time in Miami. Starring esteemed 
actors, Maria Nowotarska and Agata Pilitowska, the dialogue is spoken in Polish with English 
subtitles projected onto a large screen. 

Following the play, there will be a piano recital by Professor Kemal Gekic of the Music Department, 
College of Architecture + the Arts, FIU and a reception for the artists and guests.

Kemal Gekic

This event is free and open to all FIU students. 
For more information, please contact Lana Pohlmann at lpohl001@öu.edu.

To register, click here: http://bit.ly/2ef75ec

http://www.eventbrite.com/e/play-dobry-wieczor-bonsoir-monsieur-chopin-tickets-28473091784

